
  

Ref. NO.: Seoul metro-Overseas Business Dept.-
Date: 22th, Aug, 2017

HUYNH DUC THO
Chairman
Da Nang People’s Committee

CC:

TRAN VAN SON
Director
Department of Planning & Investment

LE VAN TRUNG
Director
Department of Transportation

VU QUANG HUNG
Director
Department of Construction

Subject: Introducing Korea's Programs for Metro Project in Da Nang

Dear Sir,  

We, Seoul Metro, would like to express our sincere gratitude to your esteemed Da Nang 

People’s Committee for an opportunity to introduce ourselves.

Seoul Metro was established by Seoul Metropolitan Government’s full investment for 

operating Seoul metro lines 1~8, serving the largest and most extensive metropolitan metro 

system in the Republic of Korea with a total of 277 stations, 300.1km. Seoul metro stands 

at the center of public transportation system in Seoul and is globally recognized as one of 

the best metropolitan metro corporations.  

With our considerable experience, we would like to assure that we are committed to 

providing the most reliable and highest quality services for establishing metro system in Da 

Nang. Futhermore, we would like to provide consulting services for the development of 

public transportation as well as urban railways in Da Nang.

In this letter, we would like to introduce two programs for traffic development of Da Nang 
as below.



  

1. Knowledge Sharing Program(“KSP”) 

KSP is an economic cooperation platform that provides economic development strategies 

and policy suggestions by sharing Korea's advanced knowledge and economic development 

experience with the recipient countries. The public transport planning in Da Nang has a 

comprehensive plan for metro lines and tram routes, but systematic research has not been  

conducted in this regard. Therefore, it would be better to promote related research through 

KSP which is grant-type aid. In order to proceed with KSP(2018/2019), the demand survey 

should be completed and submitted to the Ministry of Strategy and Finance in Korea 

through the Vietnam Ministry of Planning and Investment and the Embassy of the Republic 

of Korea by September 30th of this year.

2. 2017 Seoul Training Program for International Railway Official(“Seoul Training Program”)

Through Seoul Training Program, you can experience the excellence of Seoul Metropolitan 

metro construction and operation technology. The duration of the invitation will be October 

18th to 25th in this year(planned), and Seoul Metropolitan Government will provide most 

of the expenses to the four executives of the Da Nang People's Committee executive 

level(and above), excluding visa issuance costs.

We are very pleased to have an opportunity to send you this letter and look forward to 

your favorable consideration.

Very Truly Yours,

For and On behalf of Seoul Metro

                            

Jong-Bum, Kim
Head of Overseas Business Dept.
Seoul Metro


